
Sosm Parents Association Meeting
3/17/23

Attendees
Megan Looby- President PA
Sarah Rouse- Asst. Principal
Amanda Deneger-VP, PA
Melissa Haak-
Mandy Castle
Committee Leads

Opening Prayer

President’s Comments: Megan Looby
Welcome and thank you for attending

● Gala was a success and greet them had by attendees. Final numbers still being
calculated but likely earned north of $150k.

● Crusader Chase is coming up with kickoff in April. Event in may. Has been a
good fundraising source in years past.

Principal Update- Sarah Rouse
Acknowledge gala success and thanks to all
Please complete 5 essential survey, so important to school and need 20 % for results to
count

Admissions: Mandy Castle
407 enrolled, re-enrollment fully launched.
PGC very full for 23-24 year
Extracurricular activities survey sent for 23-24
Teacher staff ratios for 23-24 being evaluated.
New teachers welcomes in March: 4th grade, Math, Science

Gala update
108 K from paddle raise
58k silent auction
Dates for next year gala in discussion

Crusader Chase
Goes live April 17
Tshirts on order
Pep rally planned

Teacher appreciation



Activities for TA week being planned
TA moved to week of May 8
Spring conference dinner was provided from soup fairy (soup/salad)

Next meeting: April 13


